


Survey Invitation Email:
Subject line: Help us with CDC materials! OR Learn the Signs. Act. Early Free Material Survey OR Re: Your CDC Bulk Order Request
Not too long ago, you made a request to order larger quantities of CDC’s Learn the Signs. Act Early. materials. We hope these materials have been helpful. Our materials are always free and all we ask in return is that you help us to make them better by telling us about your experience ordering and using them.
Please take 4-5 minutes to answer a few questions in the survey linked below. Your answers will be used to help you and other partners who order materials in the future.
On behalf of the Learn the Signs. Act Early. Team, thank you for your support and passion for working with parents of young children to promote developmental monitoring!
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you’d like to order more materials, go to www.cdc.gov/ActEarly/Orders
Sincerely, 

The Learn the Signs. Act Early. Team
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention




